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Verbal Note 

The Permanent Mission of Germany to the United Nations presents its 

compliments to the Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations and has the honor to 

transmit, with reference to the Secretary-General's Note Verbale No. LA/COD/2/1 

of 7 January 2019, inviting the Member States to submit relevant information for 

inclusion in the report of the Secretary-General on the status of the Protocols Additional 

to the Geneva Conventions relating to the protection of victims of armed conflict and on 

measures taken to strengthen international humanitarian law, requested in paragraph 13 

of General Assembly resolution 73/204, the following report by the German 

government. 

The Permanent Mission of Germany to the United Nations avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations the assurances 

of its highest consideration. 
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